
 

Hello, I hope you are looking forward to Christmas, whatever that my look like for you.  

I am sending this letter  to thank you for supporting our Debt Centre. Since we opened, the 

local churches and individuals have offered their support in so many ways. Whether it be a 

donation, a prayer, telling others about our work or the offer of giving up some time, all play 

a vital role in the running of the centre.  

We have been able to again bless all our clients with a Christmas Hamper and a gift for each 

member of the family. I wanted to share with you some of the messages that the clients sent 

to me after the parcels were dropped off. 

 

“ I just looked in those bags and cried. I cannot thank you all enough. We are and will be 

forever grateful .. Honestly one of the kindest things ever” 

 

“Goodness! I wasn’t expecting anything and feel undeserving of such kindness. Thank you 

so much” 

 

“Thankyou .. it was really, really lovely of you thank you.” 

I want to say a massive thank you on behalf of the clients who are always so grateful and 

also thank you from me because I feel loved, cared for and supported by you all.  

We do not know what next year will bring but we do know that we are adaptable and will 

continue to serve the Lord as we are called to do. If our priority is helping those who need it 

then I have no doubt that our mission will be blessed.  

 “Give generously to them and do so without a grudging heart; then because of this the LORD 

your God will bless you in all your work and in everything you put your hand to.” 

Deuteronomy 15:10  

 

Merry Christmas 

Samantha Price (Wharfedale and Aireborough debt centre manager)  

 

 

 


